Noticeboard | Papa Panui
Sport NZ Rural Travel Fund Opens for 2019/20
The Rural Travel Fund is open to all sports clubs and school teams in the Queenstown Lakes District to

apply for funding to support teams participating in regular local sport competition in weekends, which
excludes inter-school and intra-school competitions played during school time.

Applications forms available from both Wanaka and Queenstown Council offices or from our Council
website: https://www.qgldc.govt.nz/our-community/funding/funding-for-sports/

Funding round closes 5.00pm Friday 1 November. All applications must be addressed to Jan
Maxwell, Sport NZ Funding, Private Bag 50072 Queenstown or emailed to jan.maxwell@qgldc.govt.nz

For any enquiries, please contact Jan Maxwell on 03 441 0469.

Closure of Streets to Ordinary Vehicular Traffic

PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that consideration
will be given by Queenstown Lakes District Council under delegated authority, to the closure of the
following roads to ordinary vehicular traffic for the purpose of holding the 2019 Pioneer event:

Road to be Closed: Moke Lake Road, Closeburn (between Alpine Retreat Rd and
Moke Lake)

Period of Closure: Sunday, 1 December 2019 from 8.30am to 2.30pm

Road to be Closed: Nairn Street, Arrowtown (between Bedford Street and Ford Street)
Period of Closure: Monday, 2 December 2019 from 10.00am to 5.00pm

It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of an
authorised permit to use the roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.

Those who have any concerns regarding the above closures, please contact Blake Hoger at APL
Property Limited on 03 777 4125 or at blake.hoger@aplproperty.co.nz before 4.00pm on Thursday, 7
November 2019.
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